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The Planning Inspectorate

COMMENTS ON CASE (Online Version)
Please note that comments about this case need to be made within the timetable. This can be found in the notification letter sent by the

local planning authority or the start date letter. Comments submitted after the deadline may be considered invalid and returned to
sender.

Appeal Reference: APP/C3105/W/17/3191148

DETAILS OF THE CASE

Appeal Reference APP/C3105/W/17/3191148

Appeal By BOVIS HOMES

Site Address Heyford Park Parcel B2A
Camp Road
Upper Heyford
OX25 5HA
Grid Ref Easting: 450796
Grid Ref Northing: 225846

SENDER DETAILS

Name MRS LAURA HADDY

Address 8 Corbett Close
UPPER HEYFORD
OX25 5AS

ABOUT YOUR COMMENTS

In what capacity do you wish to make representations on this case?

Appellant

Agent

Interested Party / Person

Land Owner

Rule 6 (6)

What kind of representation are you making?

Final Comments

Proof of Evidence

Statement

Statement of Common Ground

Interested Party/Person Correspondence

Other
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YOUR COMMENTS ON THE CASE

Hi, I only came across this issue last week over the local community Facebook page, unfortunately for
the last few days I've unsuccessfully been able to upload my supporting documents of why I am
strongly in favour of keeping the fencing. Primarily a safety feature for my (and our neighbours) young
children from running straight from the front garden down to the dipped area out the front. This is
designed to collect water hence the reason the barrier is appropriate. Our front grassed lawn is directly
attached to the fence and I feel that without this people will walk directly across our lawn, it happens
now but would be much worse without the fencing. It is simply directing people onto the dedicated Path
and not on private drives and lawns. Also parking bays and turning points are all along the fenced area
which is critical for avoiding an accident waiting to happen from parking and manovering cars etc..
Particularly as the pathways lead to schools and the park. The fencing is directly outside our house and
unfortunately I don't feel we have been considered in this issue so I am hoping that, although my
comments are late, and far from the detail I have put together, they will now be considered. Thank
you. Mrs Laura Haddy
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